
St. Louis Gateway Chapter 

   

Meeting Notice 

Thursday, September 25, 2014 – 6:00 PM 

 
Speaker:  Bob Brandt, representing Kingspan KoolDuc t 
 
Topic:  This a two hour PEU approved St. Louis County cours e #LSC-8181-06 Koolduct.  The 
course will discuss new technology of Pre-Insulated  Ductwork systems.  The basis of the 
material covered will be a discussion about the Kin gspan Koolduct System.  The course will 
discuss technical specifications, applications, lim itations and installation methods.  
 
All participants will be required to sign in and ha ve their St. Louis County license number if they wa nt credit for the course.  
Current cards need to be brought to the seminar and  shown at time of sign-in in order to get on the si gn-in sheet.   
No exceptions or adding names after the seminar.   
There will be no charge for the PEU but you must br ing your card and be there on time!  

 
Food and soft drinks will be available.  

MEETING 
LOCATION   

 
Crescent Parts 
& Equipment 

 
5121 Manchester 

Ave., St. Louis, MO  
63110-2013  

 
(Enter through the 
electric gate by the 

loading docks.) 
314-647-5511 

 

 
Our grateful thanks to Ben Cisneros from EcoBee for  presenting April's seminar covering their line of WiFi enabled 
Smart Thermostats at our March meeting.  (No meetin g was held in May because of scheduling problems.)   



 

2014 marks the St Louis Chapter's 80th Anniversary.  It's way past time for you to 
get involved!  The Chapter's Board is still short handed. 

 
Circle these dates on your calendars for these upcoming educational opportunities: 
 
October 23rd – Chapter Meeting – Topic:  ECM Motors, Speaker:  MARS (PEU Approved) 
November 20th – Chapter Meeting – Topic:  ??  TBD 
December 18th – Chapter Meeting – Topic:  CO2 Valves, Speaker:  Sporlan (PEU Approved) 
 
If your organization has an educational opportunity for our trade coming up, let us know so we can share 
it with our membership so that all can benefit. 
 
Call a board member with any suggestions you have.  If you have an educational opportunity that would 
benefit our members let us know and we'll try to spread the word. 
 
We offer “Reduced cost Memberships” to first time Student Members.   
Come join us for our technical sessions and also learn about the benefits of belonging to RSES.  
Students who join our chapter and attend at least 4 meetings during the year they join will have their dues reimbursed by the chapter.  
Contact a board member at the next meeting for details of this limited time offering.  It’s like getting two years for the price of one! 

 
RSES is a SERVICEMAN’S educational organization – we need YOU to volunteer to help run it! 

Next Board Meeting scheduled for Monday, October 6th.   
6pm - at Schnucks, 15425 Manchester, Ballwin, MO 63011 

 

THE ST. LOUIS CHAPTER'S OFFICERS, BOARD MEMBERS CON TACT INFORMATION: 
http://stlrses.50webs.com  

Jim Wunderlich, CM 
Chapter President 

314-522-3300 
wunderhandyman@sbcglobal.net  

Lonnie Bridges, CM 
Membership Chairperson 

636-938-9900 
lonnie.bridges@americanmechanicalstl.com  

Jim Wunderlich, CM 
Chapter Treasurer 

314-522-3300 
wunderhandyman@sbcglobal.net  

Greg Bonebrake 
Educational Chairman 

314-680-4797 
glb@bonebrake.com 

Bob Smith, CMS 
Chapter Vice President 

Chapter Secretary 
Past International RSES President 

314-994-4434 
resmith3446@yahoo.com 

Don Ford, CM 
Sergeant at Arms 

Webmaster 
Past Chapter President 

314-522-0446 
don63025@gmail.com 

Mike Huston 
Board Member 

314-537-2766 
mhuston@mechanicalsupply.com  

Chris Cordia 
Board Member 

chrisc@stltrades.com  

Michael Perotta 
Board Member 

mperotta@crescentparts.com  
THIS MEETING NOTICE IS BROUGHT TO YOU IN PART THRU CONTRIBUTIONS OF THE FOLLOWING SPONSORS 

  
 

If you (or anyone you know) would like to receive meeting notices via email, send a note to the don63025@gmail.com.   
We will email our meeting notices to anyone requesting them – member or not.  Just send a request to the webmaster – you’ll get your 
meeting notice as soon as it’s sent to the printer.  The email will include a PDF attachment you can print and post on your bulletin board 
at work or forward it to others that would find our meetings of interest. 


